Rahn, Matthew W - DNR

From: Erica Klingfus <eklingfus@msa-ps.com>
Sent: Friday, July 27, 2018 2:21 PM

To: Rahn, Matthew W - DNR

Subject: BRRTS Activity 02-04-562836

Hi Matthew,

| was just working on the update for the South Shore C Store, and it looks like the site is still open. We had spoken with
Janine Hahn, who informed us that she does not require a formal closure letter for this site. Do you require a hard copy
notification of this, or is an email notification sufficient? Wanted to make sure that was all that was needed to get the

site closed.
Thanks,
Erica Klingfus
Erica Klingfus | Environmental Scientist
1
@ MSA MSA Professional Services, Inc.

+1(218) 499-3171
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